
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Twentieth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year B  
19th Aug 2018 

 

              Upcoming Cursillo Weekend 

Cursillo 3 day Weekend. September 13th to 16th at Hartzer Park, Bowral. This is a 

wonderful experience aimed at developing your relationship with God, and allowing 

you to really know just how much you are loved by Him. The informal weekend is a 

journey of sharing our faith through friendship. Single rooms and home cooked 

meals add to a memorable experience. Men and Women's weekend run 

concurrently. For more information, please contact Ken on 0417-244 059 or 

Geraldine on 0421-329 365. 

 

 

~~    Parish Over 55s   ~~ 

OVER 55’S: The Parish Over 55’s Club meets on the third Tuesday of each month at 10.00am. The meeting is held in the 

Heritage Hall which is on the parish site and adjacent to Larkin Lane.  

The Over 55s is a fellowship gathering over morning tea, and also includes bus outings and special lunch venues. This 

is a very friendly group. Make new friends and bring some of your own friends along. All welcome. Next meeting to be 

held on this coming Tuesday 21 August. For enquiries please ring Robyn on 0407-162 875. 

 

 

   Planned Giving Envelopes  

You may have noticed that there are still a number of planned giving envelope boxes to be collected. If 

already signed up, please collect them after Mass. About half of our planned givers contribute 

electronically. And if parishioners are ever interested in contributing in this way, then please contact our 

secretary Elizabeth during office hours. Many thanks to all who support the finances of our parish. 

 

 



 

Weddings 11/12 August 2018 
 

Congratulations to Ashlea & Csaba and Brittany and Brent who were married by Father Joe 

over last weekend.  As they made their homes among us we pray for them and we wish 

them all the best in their life-long commitment made before God and friends and family. 

 

 

Lost Property 

A special request has been put forward for some very precious lost property to be returned if it has been taken by 

mistake.  A small book zipped in a leather-bound brown case (Divine Office) and a new First Communion book. Can be 

returned to chapel or parish office, no questions asked. 

 


